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Letter of Reference
26 Feb 2019

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Fatra Hendarin was employed as a chef de partie from the 11th of January 2018 until the 26th February 2019 at The Ripples Milsons point Restaurant, North Sydney, Australia.
Fatra has worked for me as a chef de partie, while under my supervision he was doing very good job, he has always demonstrated a sense of care, dedication, ownership, responsible and passion towards his work
Fatra demonstrated enthusiasm and knowledge of many areas in the kitchen, he takes on new responsibilities or to jump into  a new position, he quickly learned as fast as possible in each position of the kitchen to understanding flow and timing. 
I, once again will strongly recommend Fatra Hendarin for employment at your company and wish him best of luck in his future. In case of any query please let me know if I can provide you with any further information.

Sincerely,
Giacomo Catalano
[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive chef,
(02) 9929 7722
Or e-mail : ripplesmilsonspoint.com.au
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